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Chiangmai 50120, Thailand. 

“I visited CCOF with the want to reach out and help” 

Dear Ricky and Lay Hwa, 
 
Thank you again for all the incredible time in Chiangmai. Oh 
dear, the pictures do show how sad i was to leave that day. 
In all honesty, I cried because I felt so overwhelmed by the 
love I have experienced throughout my short stays. 
 
It is so strange because I visited CCOF with the want to 
reach out and help others. As it turns out, I feel as though 
CCOF has instead reached out to me, and touched me and 
changed me. I thank God for all the blessings and kindness I 
have received through you both and the staff and children. I 
believe I am not the first volunteer to tell you this! 

To God Be The Glory 

Voices of our 
Volunteers 

mailto:carecornerorphanage@gmail.com 

Visit our website at: www.CareCornerOrphanage.com 

To Donate: http://www.carecornerorphanage.com/support/donate/ 

Contact US 

By Jane Chan 

• Jane Chan is from Hong 
Kong. An English teacher by 
profession. She first heard of 
CCO through a friend from 
Singapore. 
 

• Miki Sparks is an accountant 
working in San Francisco and 
studying to be a certified public 
accountant. 
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Pim on her way to school 
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Dear Father Ricky, Lay Hwa, Jerry, and 
the Care Corner Children! 
 
How is everyone doing? The Lord has 
truly stamped Care Corner onto my 
heart forever as I am constantly 
thinking about you all even half way 
across the world in California! It has 
been about a year and a half 
(August 2012) since I had the joy of 
staying with your wonderful family. In 
that time, I graduated from college 
with a degree in Accounting and 
Economics and I recently began my 
first real job working as an accountant. 
Is everyone that was at Care Corner 
when I visited still staying there? 
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You all have been an inspiration to my 
life for which I am sincerely grateful. 
You opened my eyes to the heart of 
God and to true beauty in your devoted 
service and love for God’s children.  I 
pray that God would bless Care Corner 
with overflowing love, peace, joy, and 
good health. I am going to write about 
my experience and send over some 
pictures which I hope you can use for 
the website. I would love to skype or 
facetime sometime! Looking forward to 
hearing from you. 
 
 

Love 
Miki Sparks 

Dear All Friends & Supporters 
 
Just to share a photo of Pim and Boy on the bike before setting 
out for school. Pim is doing very well now that her health is good; 
mentally and physically. 
 
Thanks for sharing our burden for this precious girl. 
 

Blessings 
Ricky Tan 


